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MEETING DATE CHANGE
March 10, 1995 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 5-95 RE: MEETING DATE CHANGE
______________________________________________________________________________ Please note
that the International Committee meeting originally scheduled for Wednesday, June 21,
1995 has been changed to Wednesday, June 28, 1995. This meeting will be held in the
Institute’s David Silver Conference Room at 10:00 a.m. Thomas Lemke Chairman,
International Committee
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